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BBC Meeting Minutes 
March 9

th
, 2015  

 

Attendance  

Tim Dahl, Nick Guida, Jason Sorenson, Ron Spier, Traci Pederson, Jake 

Lindquist, Justin Pool, Rodney Bluiett, Brent Gohl, Brad Johnson, Tammy 

Johnson  

 

Magic Moments Photography was in to take Board Member photos – going forward Board 

photos should be taken in March after new members have been elected for consistency on 

our website.  These will then be used in the following season program. 

 

Approval of Feb. Minutes 

 Jake Lindquist made a motion to approve the February minutes; Rodney Bluiett 
seconded; motion carries. 
  

Treasurer’s Report 

 Ron Spier made a motion to approve the February treasurer’s report; Brad Johnson 

seconded; motion carries. 

 

Coach Guida’s Report 

 Wrapped up the season at Elk River.  Had another great group of kids this year 

 Banquet March 23 for all players/parents grades 9-12 

 Named Academic State Champions! Congrats to all team members! 

 

Traveling Teams Report 

 4 Purple – In STMA, 1-2 

 4 White – In Big Lake, 0-3.  In Watertown, 3rd place 

 5 Purple – In Rogers, 1-2 then in Cooper – Champions! 

 5 White – In Dassel, 1-2  

 5 Black – In STMA, 1-2 then in Dassel, 1-2 

 5 Grey – In Big Lake, 1-2.  In MYAS tourney – Champions! 

 6 Purple – In STMA, 2nd place. In Buffalo with MSF, 3rd place  

 6 White – In STMA, 1-2.  In Buffalo with MSF, 1-3 
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 7 Purple – MN Heat Invite, 3-2.  In STMA, Champions.     

 7 White – In STMA, 2-2 

 8 Purple – In STMA, 0-3 

 8 White – In STMA, 1-2 

 

 

Old Business 

 
 February tournament re-cap 

o Jake re-capped that we were right in-line with Nov. tourney – great job.  
Compared to Feb. 2014 we’ll have to look at.   

 Buffalo 3on3 coming - June 13, 2015 – Sub Committee from last year (Nick, Josh 
O., Tammy J., Traci P., Brenda D., Julie W., Jake L.) 

o Tammy contacted Chamber of Commerce 
o Ad in paper – Brad to handle 
o Flyers to all schools (this needs to be approved by district before we can get 

them in schools – Traci to check into) 
o Volunteers needed, how many? 
o Concessions – limited items (water, ProPel, candy) 
o Online Registration needs to be set up – don’t cash unless enough teams to 

help eliminate processing fees on our end 
o Permit needed – Tim to handle 

 

New Business 
 
 Discussed the amount of games being played at all levels in traveling season, 

what other options can we come up with? More fundamentals, skill developing...    
 MYAS tourney, do we continue participating in this going forward?  

o Sub-committee created to discuss these topics further 
o Jason Sorenson to lead this committee, along with Nick Guida, Brad Johnson, 

Jake Lindquist.  Additional committee members welcome, TBD. 
 End of year Coaches Workshop at Huikkos, March 16 at 6:30 p.m. ($700 budget) – 

this is a Thank you to all coaches in the boys traveling program, boys BMCS and BHS 
coaches.  This will also serve as an open discussion on how the season went – 
thoughts and ideas for next year.  Equipment turn-in.  This was motioned by Ron 
Spier; seconded by Jake Lindquist; motion carries. 

 Parent Survey  
o Brent to take this and roll out the week after season is over 

 Timberwolves would like to come to BHS BAC this summer and run a camp – 
we’ll look into further details from Wolves and 877 District.  (Community Ed?) 

 Coaches vs. Cancer – next year we’d like to look into a few different ideas  
 

Nick Guida motioned to adjourn the meeting; Traci Pederson seconded the motion. 

 

Next Meeting:  Monday, April 13th at 7:00 at Buffalo Airport 


